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Executive Board meeting 15 June 2020 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the tenth meeting of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main decisions 

The Executive Board approved the Eurojust contribution in response to DG Justice’s request for Eurojust’s 
views on the European Commission’s White paper Artificial Intelligence - A European approach to 
excellence and trust. 

The Executive Board discussed the draft Joint Annual Report Eurojust-Europol 2019 and agreed to include 
the item in the agenda of the College meeting of 23 June 2020 for approval. 

The Executive Board reviewed the draft Consolidated Annual Activity Report (CAAR) 2019 and the draft 
College assessment of the CAAR 2019, and agreed to include the CAAR and the draft College assessment of 
the CAAR 2019 in the agenda of the College meeting of 23 June 2020 for adoption. 

The Executive Board adopted a reviewed and updated draft Anti-Fraud Strategy 2020-2021 that includes 
previously agreed strategic objectives incorporated within an updated Anti-Fraud Action Plan. 

The Executive Board discussed the proposal on using the specific ‘Casework Support’ profile in the Case 
Management System (CMS) for Operations Department staff supporting CMS cases and agreed to include 
the item in the agenda of the College meeting of 23 June 2020 for approval. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 


